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TAHOE RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF INTENTION  

TO AMEND THE CONFLICT OF INTEREST CODE  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Tahoe 
Resource Conservation District (the “District”) intends to amend the District’s Conflict of 
Interest Code (Code) pursuant to Government Code sections 87306 and 87307.   

A written comment period has been established commencing on July 27, 
2024, and terminating on September 10, 2024.  Any interested person may present 
written comments concerning the proposed amended Code no later than September 10, 
2024, to the District’s Board at 870 Emerald Bay Road, Suite 108, South Lake Tahoe, 
CA  96150.  No public hearing on this matter will be held unless an interested person or 
his or her representative requests a public hearing no later than 15 days prior to the 
close of the written comment period. 

The District has prepared a written explanation of the reasons for the 
designations and the disclosure responsibilities and has available all of the information 
upon which its proposal is based. 

Copies of the proposed Code and all of the information upon which it is 
based may be obtained from Tori Walton, Director of Finance and Administration at 870 
Emerald Bay Road, Suite 108, South Lake Tahoe, CA  96150.  Any inquiries concerning 
the proposed code should also be directed to Ms. Walton at the same address or by 
phone at (530) 543-1501. 

The District hereby commences a written comment period which shall end 
on September 10, 2024, thereby providing 45 days for comment as required by 2 Cal. 
Code Regs., § 18750. 

The Code designates those employees, members, officers, and 
consultants who are subject to the District’s Code. The District’s proposed amendments 
will include new positions that must be designated, revises titles of existing positions 
and revise disclosure categories. 


